
We would like to bring to your attention the ongoing review of your final project report. As you are 
aware, it is crucial for us to ensure that all TVP projects are delivered in accordance with the 
approved project proposal.  
 
However, after conducting a thorough assessment of your final project report and engaging in 
prolonged clarification discussions, we have identified several persistent issues that have made it 
challenging for us to make a conclusive judgment regarding the proper completion of the project. 
These issues include:  

1) Broken URL listed on the frontend website, such as the WhatsApp button was linked to 
https://www.baidu.com/ 

 
2) Demo content still shown on the frontend website  

 
3) Low level of completeness in the implementation in content management 

 
4) The “評論” function was not working properly. 

 

https://www.baidu.com/


 

5) Google Pay, PayPal and 離綫支付 were not supported on the website 

6) The Stripe was still showing irrelevant company name i.e Beauty Allure 

 
7) Testing data and demo content was still found in the provided evidence 

8) Google Analytics was not implemented as per the evidence 

9) Lack of evidence of the hardware items (Self checkout machines and Smart locker) 
 

We urge you to address these outstanding issues without delay and provide a response to the 
Secretariat by within 10 working days. Failure to do so may result in your TVP project being 
considered incomplete or not delivered in accordance with the project proposal. In such cases, the 
situation and findings will be duly documented and submitted to the TVP Committee for their final 
decision. Please note that potential funding amount adjustment or rejection will be subject to the 
TVP Committee's final decision.  
 


